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PUBLIC NOTICE

We, the CDSC Registrars Limited, wish to inform the public that while disbursing
dividend cheques for our client, the Nairobi; Securities Exchange Limited (NSE), a
technical error occurred and the addresses for the shareholders were mixed up. This led
to the disbursement dividend cheques to the wrong addresses which were posted on
the 21° September 2015. i ¢

We have cancelled all the erroneous cheques and are in the process of putting in place
measures to ensure an immediate resolution of the dividend disbursements.

We sincerely apologize to our Client the Nairobi Securities Exchange Limited and all its
shareholders for this error.

Sincerely

Hoofrn b

CDSC Registrars Limited



